
GN# 23-02

Issued November 27, 2023

Effective immediately

Subject: Returning of switches to the normal position

To: Operations personnel and all concerned

The new operating scheme has greatly increased the number of switches that

require the operators to close them after using them. This list now includes with

their normal positions:

-Any switch in a wye (straight)

-Any switch in a siding (straight, except County Home East)

-APB yard from the Main (diverging)

-TDB yard from the Main (straight)

-Shop lead from the Main (straight)

-Arden and McClane Spurs (straight)

Kevin Zebley

Operations Manager


